
olf Pritchard - Re: ER/PR Presentation?

From:
To:
Date:
Subject:

"Don MacDonald" <donm@nlchLnl.ca>
<RThompson@gov.nl.ca>
8/14/2007 10:50:51 PM
Re: ER/PR Presentation?

Great - I will speak with Betty

-----Original Message-----
From: Robert Thompson <RThompson@gov.nl.ca>
To: Don MacDonald <donm@nlchi.nl.ca>
CC: Rolf Pritchard <rolfpritchard@gov.nl.ca>
Sent: Tue Aug 1422:33:482007
Subject: Re: ER/PR Presentation?

Great idea. I will ask Louise Jones who she would like to attend. I
will include our team, but I may also include the Commission. Please
arrange a date and time with Betty and we will make the invitations.

Robert Thompson
Deputy Minister
Department of Health and Community Services
Government of Newfoundland and Labrador
709-729-3125

»> "Don MacDonald" <donm@nlchi.nl.ca> 8/14/2007 9:39 PM »>
Robert:

Would you be interested in the Centre presenting preliminary results
from our work on the ER/PR database. A possible date could be Monday
August 27th, by which time we should have finalized the patient list and
had 7 days work completed on the communications piece. Given we were not
aware of the "Cleveland" patients it might also benefit us if
representatives from Eastern Health were present. If there are any new
developments coming from this meeting we would still have 10 days to
adjust and meet our September 7th delivery date.
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